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We have sent two previous notices (one by e-mail and one by text), and we still have not received from 
you a completed FAFSA or other proof showing you are eligible to participate in Federal Student Aid 
(Title IV)  programs and therefore are eligible for an emergency student grant under the CARES Act.   If 
you do not submit a FAFSA or other proof that you are eligible for Title IV funds by June 12, 2020, you 
will forfeit your opportunity to receive an emergency student grant under the CARES Act, and the 
amount you would have received will be distributed to others who have established that they are 
eligible for such a grant. We appreciate your prompt attention to this and hope you will work with us so 
that we can distribute to you any funds for which you qualify.  If you have questions, please contact 
Student Financial Aid at finaid@park.edu or at (816) 584-6290. 

Sincerely, 

Financial Aid


